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The Chamberlain Group LLC  
300 Windsor Dr  
Oak Brook, IL 60523  
  
 
 
To:  
Federal Communication Commission  
Equipment Authorization Division  
Application Processing Branch  
7435 Oakland Mills Rd  
Columbia, MD 21046  
 
 
New permissive change FCC ID: HBW0454X5 for our Garage Door Opener.  
 
To whom it may concern,  
 
We would like to submit a new C2PC for FCC ID: HBW0454X5 this is for Garage Door Opener. 
 
Product Description: Garage Door Opener. 
Models: 87504R-267,87504RRGD-267, B6753STCH, B6753STC, B6753ST, B6755T, B4655ST 
 
Please find in the following application all related documentation to support this new certification.    
 
We would appreciate your prompt attention to the submittal. If there are any questions, please contact me 
by phone, fax, or email.  
 
Sincerely,   
 

Tom DeSilvia  
 
Tom DeSilvia  
Regulatory Engineering Manager  
Chamberlain Group  
Tel: 630.993.8618 
Fax: 630.516.6863  
Email: tdesilvia@chamberlain.com 


